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The Resident 
Important information inside 
Street tree pruning 
 
 
10 September 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
STREET TREE PRUNING 
 
The Town would like to advise that during the months of September and October, arborist 
contractors will be conducting verge tree pruning in your area. This is part of the Town wide 
uplift program. 
 
This program ensures pedestrians and cyclists using footpaths have safe access ways and 
involves the pruning of low hanging street tree branches over footpaths, driveways and verges 
to a minimum clearance height of 2.5 metres, where possible. It also ensures the safe passage 
of vehicles (including trucks) on roads and low hanging branches over streets will be pruned to 
a height of 4.5 metres, where possible. 
 
Arborists will assess the most appropriate amount to be pruned based on the individual 
requirements of each tree. Please note that there will not be any reduction pruning from private 
property as per the Town’s policy. 
 

 
 



Works of this nature will involve the use of trucks, chainsaws, pole saws, blowers and chipper 
machinery. Contractors will operate between the hours of 7am and 5pm on weekdays and 
endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 
 
Please observe the safety signage and keep out of their work zones. If possible, park vehicles in 
driveways and out from underneath trees to allow contractors adequate access to conduct the 
works. 
 
Thank you for your understanding while the Town works to improve the safety of our 
streetscapes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact 

me on 9285 4300.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cloe Dolan 
Manager Parks and Environment 
 


